Monday, December 3rd

Clark 8th grade boys A and B basketball teams were victorious over Hanover Central
MS over the weekend. The ultimate highlight of the day was the long range 3-point "ALL
NET" jump shot by Jack Murphy in the B game, just before the buzzer at halftime.
Congrats Jack!!!

Future Problem Solvers will be meeting in room 702 tomorrow at 8 a.m. Please
see Ms. Gleason if you cannot attend.

Help Club is sponsoring a Mitten, Hat and Scarf Drive to benefit Sojourner Truth
House, beginning Wednesday, December 5th, and ending Friday, December
14th. Help Club will be collecting new or gently used mittens, hats and

scarves. Each item donated will earn a ticket for a gift card drawing. Donations
will be collected outside the office before school, or room 611 during homeroom.

Attention: any 7th or 8th grade girl trying out for this year's basketball
team: Make sure to complete your Family ID and turn in your physical to the
athletic director BEFORE tryouts begin on December 17th.

Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00.



